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June 8, 2015

Jeff Fischbach

Department of Safety and Inspection
25 West 4th Street

City of Saint Paul

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Jeff,

At its regular meeting on June 8, 2015, the Union Park District Council Land Use Committee
reviewed the Liquor Off Sale application submitted by Target Corporation for Target Store
T2229 at 1300 University Avenue West.

After a discussion with the Committee members, Target representatives, business owners, and
residents, the Committee voted to request a legislative hearing.

Because there were questions about the interpretation of the ordinance requiring a half-mile
distance between a current off-sale establishment (Big Top Liquors) and the proposed off-sale
location, we request that the following issues are address as part of the hearing: 1) the means of
measurement that were used, including the specific points used for the measurement, and 2) the
means of measurement that should be used under the ordinance, including the definition of
“establishment” and “location” in the ordinance.

Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,
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Julie Reiter
Executive Director
Union Park District Council




